Sarah Hensley

From: City of Keller, TX Administrator <webmaster@cityofkeller.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 9:22 AM

To: Sarah Hensley

Subject: Birch Development Planning and Zoning

Message submitted from the <City of Keller, TX> website.

Site Visitor Name: Brittainy Fink

Site Visitor Email:_

Hello, my name is Brittainy Fink and we own the property at 725 Hallelujah Trail Keller, 76248. Our property joins the
proposed Birch Development on our east side. As sad as we are to see Rocky Top go we knew it would eventually
happen. We are in full support of the development and thank the developers for taking our concerns into consideration.
Sincerely, Brittainy and David Fink





